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From

Executive Engineer
Provl. Division No.Il PWD B&R
Kaithal.
To
The Principal,
D.A.V. Public School (Senior Wing)
Pundri District Kaithal.

MemoNo:- Y4 L7 Dated:- 0&-C[~22 .

Subject: - Regarding issue of Building Safety Certificate DAV Public School
Pundri.

Reference: - Your letter No. Misc/2023/542 dated 26.07. 2023 addressed to Sub
Divisional Engineer, PWD B&R Br. Pundri.

In this connection, it is intimated that as per report of the Sub Divisional
Engineer, Provincial Sub Division PWD B&R Br. Pundri the building cited as subject situated at
Karnal Kaithal road and has been inspected by the concerned J.E. and found that the structure of

above said building is found appears safe.

DA/NIl
Executivg Engineer
Provl. Division No.Il PWD B&R
Kaithal.

Endst.No. Dated.

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub
Division PWD B&R Pundri for information w.r.t. his letter Memo No. 782 dated 28.07.2023.

I
DA/Nil. Executive Engineer,
Provl. Divn. No.Il, PWD B&R Br.,
Kaithal.



